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Aloha, Chair Giovanni and Members of the Commission,

I am Angelina Griffin, a freshman at Kūlanihākoʻi High School in Kihei. I appreciate you 
taking the time to reconsider the issue of the improvement Condition imposed by your 
Commission in 2013. 

I am heartbroken and angry about still being on Lokelani Intermediate School’s campus 
because we are not allowed to use our ready campus buildings. The reason I'm upset and 
angry is that months and months go by, and we're still not on our own campus. I'm not 
getting the high school experience everyone else is getting because we can't go to high 
school yet. If we were on campus, we wouldn't have to wait until 1pm to eat lunch. We have 
been waiting and waiting, but each time it gets pushed back, it isn't very pleasant because I 
got my hopes up and then it hasn't happened. 

The principal has put time and money into getting us a way for it to be safe to get to school; 
we students have agreed to either get dropped off and picked up by parents or the shuttle 
that the principal has provided us. All we were asking is that you give us a chance to be 
able to experience being a high school student because we're the ones living it, while 
you're the ones supervising it.
 
Please consider those most affected by your decision and amend the 2013 Condition to 
allow us to safely use our campus while the adults keep talking about the grade-separated 
pedestrian crossing.

Mahalo,
Angelina Griffin 
Freshman
Kūlanihākoʻi High School

-- 
Student of Kūlanihākoʻi High School
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